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Wet, soggy, 
thrilling day at 
the Year 5/6 
Tag Rugby 

Tournament! 
 

Tag Rugby Report 
On Tuesday the 28th of 
March we attended the 
Rugby Finals 
competition at 
Grasshoppers. There 
was at least 8 different 
schools that took part 
from around the borough 
of Hounslow and it was 
extremely wet! It was 
really nice of 
Grasshoppers to let us 
play on the AstroTurf 
pitch which is the 1st 
Team pitch! 
 
We played 5 different 
games and we managed 
to draw a game against 
Smallberry Green where 
the score was 1 try each. 

Overall, we scored 3 
tries in total and we really 
enjoyed ourselves. I 
want to thank Mr 
Kearney for taking us 
and hopefully we get to 
play more games in the 
future. 
Casey 6J and Maryam 
5K.  
 
Wow, sounds like it was 
a great despite the 
weather not quite playing 
ball for us. Mr Kearney 
mentioned how proud he 
was of everyone who 
took part in the 
competition and was 
glad the children 
competed well and most 
importantly had lots of 
fun! 
 

 
 
 


